
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To comply with additions to restricted substances in the European RoHS Directive, Panasonic is changing 
materials in T-15 Series Switches to one that does not contain restricted substances.  

 

From March 2018 production onward.

To comply with additions to restricted substances in the European RoHS directive 
-Applicable start date in directive: July 22, 2019. 
-Added substances: 4 specific phthalate compounds (DEHP, DBP, BBP,DIBP)

This change will not affect the part number, price and specifications.  


